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New Mexico 0il Conservation -2- August 27, 1982

the revised C-102 and the letter requesting administrative approval

of our unorthodox location and non-standard proration unit.

We understand that upon the approval of the C-123 your office

will forward our request for administrative approval of our

unorthodox location to your Santa Fe offices.

If additional information is required please advise this office.
Yours very truly,

H et Lint

Robert S. Lane
Asst. Petr. Engr. Mgr.
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